
 

                                                                                                         

25th April 2022 
 

Private & Confidential 
 

Deputy David Cullinane, 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 

Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 

Re/PQ Ref: 17472/22 
 

PQ 

17472/22 

To ask the Minister for Health the total number of staff employed by the HSE in 
relation to which allowances were paid in excess of amounts (details supplied) 
for each of the years 2018, 2019, 2020 and 2021; and if he will make a statement 
on the matter. 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 

 
I refer to your PQ17472/22 request as above, all data is for Finance Shared Services HSE Statutory 
services only – it excludes all S38/S39 funded agencies and agency costs. 

 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

____________________________________________ 

Bríd Harte 
Business Manager - National Payroll 

 
Teil: Tel: 00353(0) 21 4923747 

      Rphost:Email: brid.harte@hse.ie 
Finance Shared Services 

1st Floor 
National Payroll 

Áras Sláinte 

Wilton Road 
Cork 

T12 XRR0 
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